Office of Superintendent of Schools December 2, 2003
Board Meeting of December 10, 2003

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: UPDATE ON RELEASE OF 2001-2002 P.E.C.O. FUNDING HELD IN
RESERVE BY THE MIAMI-DADE LAND ACQUISITION AND
FACILITIES MAINTENANCE OPERATIONS ADVISORY BOARD

COMMITTEE: FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

A meeting of the 2 + 2 + 1 Committee on December 1, 2003 had recommendations that
are being finalized and will be presented to the Board prior to the meeting of December
10, 2003.





